
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
Visit to the Wild Place Project 

 
As part of our topic ‘Endangered Animals’, Sycamore Class will visit the Wild Place Project in Bristol on 
Wednesday 17th October 2018. 
 
The Wild Place Project is a wildlife conservation park, which will give the children the opportunity to see 
some endangered animals up close! The children will develop their knowledge of the global threats to 
animals, as well as learn about the role of the project in animal conservation. This will feed into our 
debate at the end of term, ‘To zoo or not to zoo’. 
 
We will travel by coach, leaving school at 9.30am and returning at approximately 2.45pm. They need to 
wear school jumpers as normal, and long trousers. The children should bring waterproof footwear             
(wellies/trainers) in a plastic bag, and a waterproof coat. Each child will also need to bring a lunchbox 
and a bottle of water. 
 
To cover the cost of admission and travel, a voluntary contribution of £15.00 is requested, payment can 
be made via Parent Pay. (For pupils eligible for Pupil Premium or Free School Meals this is reduced to 
£7.50) Please be aware that if we do not cover the cost of the trip, it would need to be cancelled. We will 
need two parent helpers to accompany us on the trip, if you are able to come along please let me know 
as soon as possible.  
 
Please complete the attached permission slip and return it to school by Monday 1st October. 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Douglas 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
I give permission for my child to attend the class visit to the Wild Place Project on Wednesday 17th 
October 2018. I will be/will not be making a contribution of £15.00 to cover the cost of the trip.  
 
If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium or Free School Meals please tick here.  
 
Should the necessity arise, I give permission for the member of staff in charge to authorise the use of 
anaesthetics or any other necessary medical treatment.  
 
Signed ___________________________   Name of Child ______________________________________ 
 
Contact phone number _________________________________________________________________ 
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